LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Hello, Friends! Can you believe that this coming Sunday is the last official day of Summer? We are excited for the coming season, here at the library. The window has already been decorated for Fall, and our Autumn activities are ready to get underway! 
     There are a few, colorful leaves ‘falling’ down our front window, but we think there aren’t enough. Everyone is invited to come and participate in our Fall Into A Good Book event! Anytime we’re open, you are welcome to come and write the titles of your favorite books and color some more leaves to add to our window collection.
     Do you another good way to celebrate the changing season? With a good meal, shared with friends! Our Mystery Meal will be held on September 25th at noon in the Community of Christ fellowship hall. Just bring a dish to pass, and add to the ‘Mystery’ of the Mystery Meal.
[bookmark: _GoBack]     Another good way to celebrate is with a book, of course! A favorite book of poetry around here is ‘Falling Up’ by Shel Silverstein. With artwork as zany as the poetry, this book has always been a great way to keep spirits up on a chilly, rainy day. If you are trying to entertain children, this book, and other Shel Silverstein classics, are must haves!
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. We have free internet use via Wi-Fi or public-use computers, fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook! Contact us at (607) 225-4553 or greenwoodreadingcenter@gmail.com. Visit us on the web at: greenwood.stls.org

